
From: Gerard Lyth on behalf of Area3 Whitby
To: Planning
Cc: Hilary Saunders
Subject: NYM 17 840 FL Windmill Inn Stainsacre
Date: 20 December 2017 09:53:26

Hello Hilary,
 
The application form mentions 15 parking spaces.
 
In order to be able to assess whether adequate parking capacity is available for the existing pub
and the proposed huts, can details be provided stating how much public floor area is in the pub
and a plan showing where the 15 parking spaces are located.
 
Ged
 
 
Ged Lyth
Project Engineer
Area 3 Whitby
Highways
North Yorkshire County Council
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